अध्येदाळेगार्क्रा



Secretary to HIS HOLINESS THE DALAI LAMA

October 7, 1987

Mrs. Virginia D. Birdsall Embrace Foundation 16 West 22nd Street New York, NY 10010 U. S. A.

Dear Mrs. Birdsall:

His Holiness the Dalai Lama directs me to thank you for your communication of September 26, 1987 along with which you had sent two brochures: one containing some material regarding the international press conference for religious peace, and the other about the Embrace Foundation. His Holiness was happy to note the much progress you have made with Embrace Foundation and He hope that you will continue to have greater success.

With best wishes,

Yours Sincerely,

Tenzin Geyche Tethong

TGT/lt.